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Dear Pearson VUE Test Center, 
As you are likely aware, many global governments are mandating several precautionary restrictions to help in the effort to minimize the spread of COVID-19.  
With the most recent restrictions around ‘social distancing’ announced across the globe per guidance provided by several international health organizations, we wanted to make you aware that effective immediately, Pearson VUE has begun implementing additional distancing measures within all of our global company-owned testing centers in lieu of waiting for official government mandates.  
This will mean an approximate reduction of 50% testing capacity over the coming weeks.  We are implementing this proactive measure for the safety and well-being of our employees and candidates.  
The work to implement social distancing across our test centers is already underway and will be carried through to all of our global company-owned testing centers as quickly as possible. 
We strongly encourage you, as a member of Pearson VUE’s global test center network, to implement the same measures to the extent of your abilities to do so in effort to help stop the spread of COVID-19.  
If you’re unable or choose not to implement additional measures for social distancing within your testing center, please monitor your local government guidance to adhere to COVID-19 restrictions where required.   
Thank you for your efforts to contain the continued spread of COVID-19. 
PVUE Channel Manager
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